OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR STATE OF MONTANA

GREG GIANFORTE GOVERNOR



KRISTEN JURAS LT. GOVERNOR

July 10, 2023

Revenue Interim Committee Montana Legislature State Capitol PO Box 201706 Helena, MT 59620

Dear Members:

Congratulations on a successful session. From delivering Montanans at every income level the largest tax cut in state history to making Montana debt-free in '23, I'm proud of what we accomplished to make Montana an even better place to live, work, raise a family, and achieve the American dream.

As your work on the Revenue Interim Committee (RIC) begins, members of my administration and I are eager to collaborate with you and to keep our lines of communication open. My office, as well as state agency directors and staff, stands ready to assist you in whatever way we can to produce the best possible results for the citizens we serve. A list of contacts for your reference are as follows:

Governor's Office Contacts:

- Mark Blasdel, Governor's Office of Economic Development Director: mark.blasdel@mt.gov; 406-444-5470
- Glenn Oppel, Policy Director: glenn.oppel@mt.gov; 406-444-3713

Agency Contacts:

Department of Revenue – Tony Zammit, Chief Legal Counsel: <u>azammit@mt.gov</u>; 406-444-5938

Thank you for your service to Montana. I look forward to working together with you this interim.

Sincerely,

Greg Gianforte Governor